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Dear Friends,

It's been another exciting month of deputation, and once again, I 
can testify to the Lord's goodness and faithfulness.  Despite 
vehicle troubles and sickness, we were able to make all of our 
scheduled meetings for March, and God provided for each of 
our needs, often before we knew we had them.
 
We covered around 1,300 miles in March, and through those 
travels, we were reminded firsthand of the truth of the spirit 
being willing but the flesh being weak.  It's been tough to juggle 
so much travel with a full-time work schedule, and for that 
reason, we feel the Lord is calling me to step out in faith and go 
into full-time deputation beginning in May.  My last day of work is 
scheduled for April 26th, so we would appreciate your prayers 
that God will bring in the right person to take my place on the job 
and also that we will have the faith required to take this 
intimidating step.
 
Over the past few weeks, we've met so many wonderful people 
and have been spoiled by many churches.  We've had a couple 
more churches take us on for monthly support and a few more 
who are considering it.  Our support level at this point is 
somewhere around 11%.
 
There is so much more I would love to share, but time and 
space do not permit.  Thank you for your love, prayers, and 
faithful support.

In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana

keep in touch!

 
Sending Church:

Bible Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1544

2522 Gentry Memorial Hwy.
Pickens, SC 29671

 
Mission Board:

Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions

P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

 
Contact Us:

2wales4christ@gmail.com
864-905-4671

Where there is no vision, the people perish. . .

Proverbs 29:18


